
 
 

New ALPS Website Launched!       

The new Assessment and Learning in Practice Settings (ALPS) website has been   
launched. The site has been completely redesigned to create a user-friendly experience for 
visitors.  

The new website is particularly intuitive, with a brand new menu and time-saving ‘Quick 
Links’ on several of the pages. Visitors to the site can quickly navigate their way to the 
content they want, be it ALPS core work, latest news or a particular resource.  

The website also includes pages dedicated to the ALPS Conference taking place next 
spring. Entitled ‘Work-based Learning and Assessment for the Next Decade’, ALPS is 
hosting the Conference at Weetwood Hall in Leeds from 16th-17th March 2010. Delegates 
can register and submit abstracts via the ALPS website. Information about the location and 
venue of the Conference is also available, as well as the Conference themes and 
programme.  

Nancy Davies, ALPS Learning Technologist oversaw the website overhaul and redesign. 
‘ALPS has been involved in so many projects and has achieved so much over the last five 
years, and the programme is set to produce even more outputs during the next twelve 
months. It was important that the new website showcased the work of ALPS so far, while 
also being able to grow as ALPS itself expands. The new ALPS website will act as a 
definitive source of information which will serve to disseminate the work of ALPS both for the 
next year, and beyond the life of the programme.’   

Visit the new ALPS website at: www.alps-cetl.ac.uk    
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